
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 May 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
  
RE: Face covering in school 
  
As you will no doubt be aware, as part of Step 3 of the Government’s ‘Road Map’ out 
of the current pandemic, the guidance around face coverings in schools is due to 
change from Monday 17 May 2021. Please find below a link to this updated guidance 
which I hope is helpful. 
  
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attach
ment_data/file/984846/FINAL_Face_coverings_in_education_guidance.pdf 
  
In line with this, students will no longer need to wear a face covering in school 
from Monday 17 May. Should a student wish to continue to wear a face covering in 
school then they are welcome to do so. The guidance on public transport remains 
unchanged and therefore students accessing school via public transport will still 
need to wear a face covering throughout their journey. 
  
Thanks again for your ongoing support. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 

 
  
Mr Scott Ratheram  
Executive Principal 
 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/984846/FINAL_Face_coverings_in_education_guidance.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/984846/FINAL_Face_coverings_in_education_guidance.pdf

